From: David Denny
To: City Council

**Subject:** Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

**Date:** Monday, April 29, 2019 8:19:08 AM

Submitted on Monday, April 29, 2019 - 08:19 Submitted by anonymous user: 68.96.36.201

Submitted values are:

Date: Monday, April 29, 2019

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: David Last Name: Denny

Email:

Address: University Dr

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan

Postal Code:

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): Drinkle 3 Building

Subject: Bike Lanes / BRT on 3rd Avenue

Meeting (if known):

Comments: I am the owner of a 60 unit residential building on the corner of 3rd Avenue and 22nd Street that will be significantly effected by this decision. I would like to express that I am in favour of bike lanes on 3rd Ave, since I have many young tenants who ride bikes. Our building also has over 30 commercial businesses. Lost parking will not likely be popular with many of those merchants. However, most of them gave up on customers ever driving to see them a long time ago, due to real and perceived parking problems, so I dont think their businesses will be effected much. Those business dont have many customers or employees who ride bikes (the businesses generally survive on low rent and low expectations), but perhaps that will change with the new bike lanes. Attachments:

The results of this submission may be viewed at: <a href="https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/305088">https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/305088</a>